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Dear Parents, 

 

 

We would like to draw your attention to the following:- 

 

 

 Thanks for the wonderful response to our Christmas CD. There are still a few copies left 

if you would like to get one. We will also be supporting the Down Syndrome “Jingle 

your Jumper” this Friday. On that day children may wear their Christmas jumpers to 

school. Children do not need to bring any money to school but you may support it if you 

wish as follows:- 

 

Donate what you can through www.downsyndrome.ie/donate picking ‘Christmas 

Jumper Day’ from the dropdown menu or lodge money raised to IBAN IE75 AIBK 9310 

1217 8500 76 BIC AIBKIE2D (Please include a reference name). 

Please share your festive photos on social media using #ChristmasJumperDay4DSI. 

 

 Our thanks also to everyone who supported the Parents Council card draw. 

 

 The Christmas annuals are now for sale in each class for €2. This price is subsidised by 

the school and represents tremendous value. The annuals are full of educational and fun 

activities such as Sudoku, wordsearches, recipes for cupcakes, jokes, mindful colouring 

etc. etc. 

 

 We would kindly ask that due to Covid 19 concerns that children would not distribute 

Christmas cards in school. We thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 

 A reminder that school will close at 12noon on Friday 18th December to facilitate staff 

training. Buses will run at that time. 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

_______________________________ 

Tomás McLoughlin 
 

http://www.newinngirlsschool.ie/
http://www.downsyndrome.ie/donate
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/christmasjumperday4dsi?__eep__=6&__tn__=*NK*F

